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From: Kerry Rose 
Sent: Sunday, January 20, 2013 10:18 AM
To: LNGStudy
Subject: Natural Gas Exporting

To whom it may concern at the DOE, 
 
I am a concerned citizen. As your study for pros on exporting natural gas have been released to the public, it 
appears important to point out that the cons were not addressed and if they were the author of the report failed 
to include them. Many concerned citizens would like to see a moratorium on fracking and this plan to sell the 
surplus natural gas can only lead in one direction, with two results. More drilling and more money in the gas 
producers pockets. A natural gas boom has seriously damaged many beautiful places in our country. It has lead 
to un addressed health issues and environmental problems. We know these have been documented and wonder 
if any one conducting the study bothered to bring them forward. We also wonder if the drop in natural gas 
prices due to a large surplus will suddenly become soaring prices to meet export demands. Please re address our 
concerns. After all the government and all its departments was created to serve the people of these great United 
States and not those focused on exploiting our natural resources for their financial gain. We look forward to 
seeing new results that address our concerns.                                                                     Sincerely, Kerry Rose 




